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Holy Family, believing that each student is a child of God, challenges each to 

embrace the Gospel message through the traditions of the Catholic faith, 
to achieve academic excellence and to grow as saints.

July 19, 2023

August Calendar
15 - New Families Mtg.
       6PM 
       Solemnity of the 
          Assumption

16 - PTO Ice Cream 
       Social and school 
       supply pick up and 
       drop off, meet your
       teachers, chat with
       friends, meet new
       friends, check out 
       classrooms
           Noon - 2PM

22 - First Day of School
    Kindergarten Prep - 8
         Full day
        NO GB Buses

23 - NO GB Buses
  Join us for Mass at 8am!

24 - NO GB Buses

25 - NO GB Buses

28 - NO PM Buses
       Preschool begins
       P2 shirts w/ uniform
         bottoms

29 - Preschool begins

30 - Picture Day
Join us for Mass at 8am!

31 - Casual Panther

Sept. 1 - NO SCHOOL

Welcome Ms. LaForest!
     Please join me in welcoming 
our newest faculty member, Ms. 
Lesley LaForest! She will be the 
new addition to our 5/6 team. 
Ms. LaForest has taught in the 
Carman Ainsworth District for 
15 years. She has two 
daughters. One daughter will 
begin college this fall. Her other 
daughter will begin her 
freshman year in high school. 
Ms. LaForest has two dogs. In 
her spare time she enjoys 
reading and cooking. She is 
excited to meet all of her 
students and their families and 
be a part of our HFS family! 

     Do you have a golden 
ticket? HFS Panther Players 
are proud to announce that this 
year’s Drama Production will 
be…Willy Wonka Jr! Mrs. 
Holifield, Mrs. Mannor, Mr. 
Forsleff, Mr. Cech, and Mrs. 
Forsleff, look forward to working 
with our talented Panthers! Stay 
tuned for further details!

     Tommy Hilfiger is having a 
sale on school uniforms through 
July 23rd.

School Code:  Holy03
PROMO CODE REQUIRED:
LHFHN4277X

10% off uniforms

Updated HFS Dress Code 
Policy and new, easier to read 
format:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1I
Q6Y46LB5Uh4UcsQXclntfOAM
Y15AjM4/view?usp=drive_link

     We hope you are having a 
restful and fun summer 
together! We look forward to 
seeing you back on August 
16th for PTO’s Ice Cream 
Social! 
     The school/campus is 
getting ready to welcome you 
back! Watch for the next 
Panther Press on August 1st!


